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"Today's young people are not just interested but committed to
social justice."

That message coming from Joe Roberts from the Push for
Change Campaign.

Roberts is pushing a shopping cart across Canada to bring
awareness to youth homelessness.

He says he has drawn inspiration from young people all over
Canada.

"Tens of thousand of young people across Ontario, and right
across this country are finding their own unique way to push for
change. It's really been the heart beat of this movement."

Roberts arrived in Kenora this afternoon, and he will be speaking at Seven Generations tomorrow.

He adds making it to Kenora is a milestone.

"We can't believe we are almost done Ontario. Ontario is a 36 hundred kilometer walk. Kenora represents that last
big event before we enter into Manitoba so we are going to get an opportunity to hand off to the RCMP and say
good bye to our good friends."

Roberts will wrap up his visit in Kenora on Saturday morning at a fish fry.

Full interview with Joe Roberts can be found below
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